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30 April 2021 
 
RE: New Academy Uniform 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
  
As you are aware, at the start of this academic year, the school name changed to Trinity Academy St Peter’s.  
We also altered the academy logo and from September 2021 we will be introducing a new uniform.  
  
We understand that your child’s current school jumper might still fit him/her in September and it might also 
be in good condition, therefore you might not wish to replace it straight away. We are just asking that when 
it is time to replace your child’s school jumper, the new official V-neck jumper with the Trinity Academy St 
Peter’s logo is purchased.  
 
In addition to the new school jumper, we are also introducing an academy tie. As a gesture to parents/carers, 
in the first year of introducing the new uniform, we will purchase a tie for each child and these will be given 
out on the first day back in September. In EYFS/KS1, the ties are elasticated so they are very easy for the 
younger children to manage. In KS2, the ties are fitted with a clip so they just clip on to their school shirt and 
these are also manageable for all children. 
 
As we are introducing an academy tie, children in all year groups will be expected to wear a shirt/ blouse with 
a collar so polo shirts are no longer allowed from September 2021. 
 
The current uniform policy states that trousers and skirts/pinafores should be grey and this will remain the 
same. This academic year, some pupils have been wearing black trousers, skirts/pinafores so perhaps prior 
to the school being in Trinity MAT, this has not been communicated effectively to parents and carers. We are 
therefore not asking you to replace these now, but from September 2021 your child’s trousers, skirt/pinafore 
should be grey. 
 
The full uniform and PE kit is attached for your reference.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support with ensuring that your child is in the correct 
uniform.  
  
Uniform will be available to purchase from the following places before the summer holidays and we will inform 
you when stock is available:  
  
The Uniform Shop    Ziggys Schoolwear 
25 Union Street    6-8 Albion Street 
Halifax      Halifax 
HX1 1PR     HX1 1DU 
Tel: 01422 382550    Tel: 01422 348273 
  
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
Richard Hanson 
Principal 
 


